
School Fair! 

Thank you to all who came to the  

school fair and helped us raise a HUGE  

total for Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha 

Bopha.  The Y2A Hook a Duck stall raised a fantastic 

$96.50 so thank you for all your contributions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assessment Week 

11th - 14th March is assessment week for term 2.  

Please make sure pupils are getting a good sleep, and are 

arriving at school on time and ready to start each day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher-only day  

Friday 15th March  

Please note that school is closed to students on Friday 

15th March for a teacher INSET day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Class Morning 

Friday 5th April 

Parents and carers are invited to visit our class on 

Friday 5th April from 8-9am for an open class morning.  

Please drop in to Y2A during this time to see what 

exciting learning we are doing in our class. 

 Core Subjects 
Literacy: We wrote really exciting 

fantasy stories and read them to each 

other and to the Y5s, who loved them!  

We have been reading the very funny book Diary of 

a Wombat, and are writing our own animal diaries. 
 

Maths: We have been extending our 

knowledge of addition and subtraction by 

using hundred squares and number lines, 

and have been working on real life word 

problems, and calculations using money.   
 

Science: We have been testing fabrics 

to see which fabrics are tough and which 

are not, and learning about the purposes 

of different types of fabrics.  We will 

be going on a field trip next week to Senteurs 

D’Angkor to find out how different materials can be 

changed to make the things we use. 

Thank you parents and carers for your ongoing 

support and communication this year.  Please feel free 

to contact me using Class Dojo or by calling the office 

if you have an questions, concerns or comments.  I am 

always happy to arrange face to face 

meetings too! 

      Ms Hayley 

Y2A Swimming: 

Swimming is 

every second Friday at 1-2pm.  

Visal 

Sheerin 

Keang 

Heng 

Congratulations 

to our wonderful 

TA Miss Sok Ey, 

who won TA of 

the month this 

month!  We 

appreciate 

everything she 

does for us and 

would be lost 

without her! 

A very special star of the 

month this month for Sheerin, 

who has sadly left ISSR this 

week.  We will miss you 

Sheerin!  Thank you for being 

a great classmate! 


